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STATE OF VERMONT 

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 
109 STATE STREET 
MONTPELIER, VT 

05609-1001 

 
September 24, 2019 

 
VIA EMAIL 
 
To: Joey Kulkin, Bennington, Vermont 
   
 
Re: Public Records Request 
 
Dear Mr. Kulkin: 
 
I am writing in further response to your request for records, which the Vermont Attorney General’s 
Office received on September 20, 2019. You requested, “all written communications (email, text 
messages) between any member of the Vermont Attorney General's Office (AG Thomas Donovan, 
Assistant AG Ultan Doyle) and Vermont Judge John W. Valente between September 11, 2019 thru 
September 20, 2019.” 
 
The Office does not have documents responsive to your request.  
 
Should you wish to appeal this response, you may contact Deputy Attorney General, Joshua 
Diamond. Any appeal should be made in writing and sent to him at this address: 
 
Deputy Attorney General Joshua R. Diamond 
Office of the Attorney General 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609 
 

Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Charity R. Clark 
Chief of Staff 
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